City of Hancock

HOMEOWNER REHAB

Request from Conflict of Interest — Beth Fredinelli

Posted July 13, 2015

Beth Fredinelli, employee for the City of Hancock requests an exception
to the possible Conflict of Interest to be able to participate in the HOME
M2012-0657 MSHDA Homeowner Rehab grant with the City of Hancock.
Ms Fredinelli has been an employee for the City of Hancock for more
than 10 years. She does not have any decision making duties that would
create a conflict of interest with the MSHDA grant and the City of
Hancock. Attorney Kevin Maki has stated that no laws would be broken if
Ms Fredinelli were to participate in the program.
This notice is a public disclosure;
Ms Fredinelli, City of Hancock employee and her request to participate in
the 2012-0657 Homeowner Rehab MSHDA Grant.



